
Children on Campus Policy 
Students, faculty and staff are expected to arrange childcare through personal means; however, special needs may 
arise for the control and placement of children during College activities. Unsupervised children on campus should 
be reported to Campus Safety or the appropriate supervisor. Children are expected to be under the direct 
supervision and control of the parent, guardian, or adult who has brought the child onto College property. 

Students requesting a child be allowed to attend class should address the individual instructor. Each instructor will 
make the determination on the appropriateness of such attendance. This occurrence should not be routine and is 
discouraged to the extent possible. A child who is sick should not be allowed to attend class. 
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